TO: Mayor Robinson and City Council
FROM: Jeffrey L. McCormick, Chief of Police
SUBJECT: Event Street Closure

DATE: July 15,2014

BACKGROUND

During the summer and fall of each year we have multiple events that require the closure
of streets for an event to occur. I recently received a request to close part of Mill street as
noted below.

August 9th — Veteran’s Memorial Dedication

Mill Street — between West side of Alley behind Hjermsted’s and entrance to the
City Lot. This would be from 3pm until 10pm.

STAFF RECOMMENDATION

Approve the temporary closing of part of Mill Street on the August 9, 2014.

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION

Motion and approval to temporary closure of Mill Street as listed above.

This was not included in the agenda and will be covered under Staff Report section of the
Agenda.



